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Freedom of Information request (our reference: 53780) 

 

Dear A Brunt, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail dated 18 May 2019 in which you requested information on 
Home Office malicious actions.  Your request has been handled as a request for 
information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  
 
Your full request was as follows:  
 

You state it would still take too long and be too expensive to provide this 
information, so I’d like to refine this further as follows: 
 
- Has the Home Office (including those working on behalf of the Home Office) ever 
supported anyone to make child abuse accusations, between 2013-September 
2014), for malicious purposes? 
 
If it it still too costly to comply after multiple refinements, as advised by you, please 
detail further ways this could be refined in order for you to comply. 

 

If I may refer you to my previous response dated 14 May 2019 as I stated the I was unable to offer 

any reasonable ways to refine your request, therefore this request would still breach the cost limit. 

 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review 
of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address 
below, quoting reference 53780. If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you 
could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
Information Access Team 
Home Office 
Seacole Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 
e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
mailto:info.access@homeoffice'gsi.gov.uk


 
As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you 
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the 
Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Andy Woodgate  
HR, Capabilities & Resources 
 
  



Annex A 
 
If you remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to 
the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information 
Act.  
 

The Information Commissioner 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 


